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PRESS RELEASE 3-13-24 REGARDING  
THEFT OF IDENTITY IN THE RECALL ELECTION 

 
 
 
After yesterdays filing of signatures in the Recall Vos efforts, the Racine 
County District Attorney’s Office has had numerous calls to report theft of 
identifying information from electors whose names appear on the recall 
petitions, but did not sign a petition personally. 
 
Victims of potential Identity Theft should contact the Racine County District 
Attorney’s Office at 262-636-3172 or RCDA@da.wi.gov to register a 
complaint. Be sure to include your full name, address, phone number, and 
which page  number (bottom right corner) of the recall petitions you are 
referring to.  
 
The handwritten copies of the actual petitions submitted to the Wisconsin 
Elections Commission can be found at https://badgervoters.wi.gov. Click 
Create a New Request and complete the required form. The data will be sent 
to you electronically and is free.  
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